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Michener Park protests
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regular chairman of the commit-
tee.

Mr. Raven who was called im-
mediately told Mrs. Lacarde, “I
don’t know whether you heard,
but the money’s gone to the stu-
dents’ union,” adding that the
Monday meeting was called at
the last minute to decide prior-
ities, she said. He also gave the
reason why the students’ union
was chosen: they could house
more students for the same
money (a fact disputed by repre-
sentatives from the MPRA). In
that phone call, Mr. Raven said
he had no idea as to the purpose
of Tuesday’s meeting, even though
he had earlier said it was to dis-
cuss priorities, she added.

The Tuesday committee meet-
ing was held in University Hall
Rm. 313 anyway, and according
to Mrs. Lacarde, “it was a farce;
I didn’t even know what com-
mittee meeting this was.”

Neither did the architects, Mac-
donald, O’Connor, and Maltby
who have helped compile a 130-
page plan. “It seemed like a nice
little cover-up to keep us pac-
ified,” she said.

Mr. French’s reaction to the
developments prior to Wednesday
was one of “total amazement.”
He was relieved, however, that
the board asked that “last Mon-
day’s meeting be held over again,
this time with the MPRA reps
present.” The meeting will be held
this Wednesday.

“We are not interested in ex-
cluding students’ union interests,
rather in only getting a fair hear-
ing for our side,” he said Wed-
nesday night.

When asked about what had
taken place, David Leadbeater,
SU president, said, “My principle
concern is that the Michener Park
Residents’ Association proposals
are heard quickly and judged on
established facts so that none of
the students’ union projects, Mich-
ener Park II, or GSA project are
held up. I know that the SU
project is at a critical stage and
we must move soon.

Doug Mustard, MPRA treas-
urer, added, “from what has hap-
pened, it appears that students’
union strategy of hard-line con-
frontation works. Perhaps we can
all take a lesson from this.”

OPEN
MEETING on

INVESTIGATIONS OF TEACHING

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 11th, at NOON
SUB THEATRE

The GFC committee to investigate teaching will
discuss proposals for activities it may sponsor or
carry out. A list of possible activities was published
in the March 5 number of FOLIO.

HIGH NOON

BUCKSTRETCHER

ONLY

A MEAL FOR THE 70's
PRICED FOR THE 30's

YOUR CHOICE Includes ALL Beverages
® 5 VARIETIES OF PIZZA $1.00
Bacon & Pineapple—Pepperoni—Salami—Sausage—Ham
® HOT STROMBOLI SANDWICH plus DESSERT $1.00
® POOR BOY SALAD SANDWICH plus CHOICE OF SOUP  $1.00
® HOT CORN BEEF SANDWICH plus CHOICE OF SOUP $1.00
® HAM and CHEESE SANDWICH plus CHOICE OF SOUP $1.00
® HAM SANDWICH plus SOUP plus DESSERT $1.00
® CHEESE SANDWICH plus SOUP plus DESSERT $1.00
® KALORIE KOUNTER COLD PLATE $1.00

Roast Beef—Ham-—Salami—Bologna—Lettuce & Tomato

Good Monday through Friduy—;{'ll:OO a.m. - 2:00 p.m.

GIUSEPPI'S PIZZA (ELLAR

8223 - 109 Street—439-1967 - 433-8161

$1.00
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—Dave Hebditch photo

THEY PASSED BY ON THE OTHER SIDE—Intrepid Gateway reporter Elmer Jimshorts, com-
piling an opinion poll on the insufferable situation among spring carrots in northern Man-
itoba, was attacked Thursday and succumbed without a whimper to a group of snowflakes
he was trying to interview. As he lay by the wayside, bleeding profusely from eyes, ears, nose
and throat, thousands of hardened students stampeded past without stopping to give the
still-warm Elmer assistance. For shame!

SU magazine could replace yearbook

by Ken Hutchinson

A magazine instead of a year-
book? Why? Why not just drop
the whole mess?

The possibility of the students’

union publishing a magazine is

one of the most exciting to come
out of that body in a long time.
A magazine would be a vehicle to
put across the research into our
problems and the problems in our
society that we are concerned
about.

It would allow us to collect ar-
ticles both from students and the
larger community about things
that concern you and present them
to you in an interesting and read-
able fashion. A magazine is a
feasible project that expresses the
concept of educational priorities
that council hassled about earlier
this year.

The magazine would not be en-
tirely serious articles. There would
be photo features and artistic sec-
tions, plus some sort of review of

Gateway wears dean shorts

Dear Staff:
Thursday night we put to bed

the year’s best, and last, news-
rag (not necessarily in that or-
der). Your presence is requested
for a general pants (or panty)

removal as the evening pro-
gresses (and progresses and pro-

gresses . . . pants, pants). Pic-
tures will be taken for later use
at engineering stags. private col-
lections, and the front page of
Gateway, whose motto is, “All
the filth that's news to print.”
Everyone is cautioned to wear
a shirt with extremely long tails.
Make it!

2 doors

from
Automatics

FINAL CLEARANCE
BRAND NEW

1969 VIVAS
$1699-00

— 4 speeds

- 4 doors
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Whyto Ave. at 106 Street,
: 439-0081

Edmonton, Alberta

the university scene.

A growing problem in produc-
ing a yearbook has been diminish-
ing staff. I doubt that an editor
could be found for next year’s
yearbook if you decide to retain
it. However, a magazine would be
an entirely different matter. Find-
ing writing staff would be no real
problem and there are people who
would be interested in heading
the new project.

The initial proposal is to pub-
lish three issues per year (Septem-
ber, January, and April) of 64-80
pages each. There would be a
color cover and four pages of
color inside. Each issue would
have a major emphasis around
which most of the magazine
would be centred. The first issue
might focus on the student and
the university, another on the
problem of poverty, while the
final one might be focused on
the accomplishments of the year.

There will be a referendum on
Wednesday, March 25. You get to
vote on three alternatives:

® Retain the yearbook for
about $40,000.

® Start a magazine for about
$40,000. ’

® Use the money saved on
other projects.

C.B.C. BARBERS

STUDENT RATES

CAMPUS TOWER
8625-112 s1. 439-2723

Dr. R. C. Lindberg

“Practice Limited to Contact
Lenses”

B.Sc.,, 0.D.,, F.AAO.

Optometrist

422 TEGLER BLDG.
EDMONTON 15, ALTA.
Telephone 422-4829




